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August 16, 2022 
 
Poppy Staub 
Ouray Silver Mines, Inc. 
PO Box 564 
Ouray, CO 81427 
 

RE:    Revenue Mine, Permit No. M-2012-032, Acknowledgment of Temporary Pause on Completion, 
Technical Revisions 14 and 14 (TR-14, TR-15) 

 
Dear Ms. Staub: 

On Monday August 15, 2022 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
request for a temporary Pause on completion of the construction of the Reagent Room, TR-14 and the 
final certification of the mill facility (TR-15).  This notice is inform you that your request has been accepted 
and the construction schedule and certification process of these facilities is suspended until such time as 
they can be completed.  In addition, the Division agrees with the remaining items to be completed for 
each respective Revision.   

To resume the construction and certification process of these Revisions, the Operator shall notify the 
Division 30 days prior to the resumption of construction of each respective facility.  This notification shall 
be in writing, outlining the remaining steps to be completed and proposing a new inspection schedule for 
periodic inspections.     

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at the 
Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.   

Sincerely, 

 
 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:  Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, DRMS 
 Amy Yeldell, DRMS 
 Todd Jesse, OSMI 


